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Comments: Hello,

 

I am writing to support the construction of a new public use cabin near the Herbert Glacier in the Juneau Ranger

District. There is more demand than supply for public use cabins in the Juneau area and public use cabins in

beautiful locations are part of what makes Juneau such a wonderful place. The Herbert Glacier area is a beautiful

setting and the high quality trail to the glacier would make this a good spot for a cabin in a remote place that is

relatively easy to access. Additionally, a cabin at Herbert Glacier would also provide an potential jumping off spot

for bigger adventures onto the peaks around Herbert Glacier. 


